

The Town of Barnstable Department of Public Works

382 Falmouth Road, Hyannis, MA 02601 508,790,6400



Daniel W. Santos, P.E. Director

Robert R. Steen, P.E. Assistant Director

Notice of Informational Meeting: Review of Final Designs for the Sandy Neck Beach Facility Coastal Resiliency Project

(HYANNIS, MA – February 29, 2024) The Town of Barnstable invites interested individuals to join us for an informational meeting to review final designs for the Sandy Neck Beach Facility Coastal Resiliency Project.

The informational session will be held:

IN-PERSON on Thursday, March 14, 2024, at 6:00 PM

Location: Harborview Conference Room, 3195 Main Street, Barnstable, MA 02630

For those unable to attend, the meeting will be recorded and later posted on Barnstable Government Access at: https://www.youtube.com/@BarnstableGovernmentAccess, for anyone to view.

This meeting is a follow-up to the June 22, 2023, presentation, where the preliminary design for the Sandy Neck Public Beach Facility was reviewed with the public. The June 22, 2023, meeting can be viewed at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zo9U9O2roUo.

If you have any questions or wish to receive project updates, please contact Amber Unruh, Senior Project Manager – Special Projects, at the Department of Public Works at 508-790-6400 or Amber, Unruh@town.barnstable.ma.us.

###